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NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Joint Working Group of the Permanent Council and CIDI on the Draft Plan of Action of the Social Charter of the Americas, is pleased to inform them that the Working Group’s meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 12 will be postponed, to allow the delegations more time for consultations on the proposal submitted by the Chair (GTC/CASA/doc.201/12).

The next meeting of the Group will be scheduled as soon as possible in order to move forward with negotiations on the draft Plan of Action of the Social Charter.
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